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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We hope you enjoy the ‘Coronation Weekend’. If the rain persists, please come in and enjoy the learning 
children have been doing around this topic in today’s open classrooms/picnic. 
 
I hope you enjoy seeing the children out in the community again – we were very fortunate to be able to go 
into Dunkirk House and share some time together. Everyone involved got much from it!  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
Lisa Harvey 
 
 
 

 
 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mr Dakin) or ring Somerset Direct on 0300 

123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 

• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance to date: 94.35% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Owl Class with 95.24% 
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Visit to Dunkirk Memorial House 
 
As part of our courageous advocacy and community vision, Years 3, 4 and 
5 spent the morning with the residents of Dunkirk Memorial House. We 
listened to the amazing stories and history of people who had fought in 
wars, worked as nurses and midwives and even served during WW2 as 
code breakers at Bletchley Park. We handed out Commonwealth flags to 
the residents who loved waving them as we sang them songs. We gave 
them Bishops Lydeard coronation bunting to help them decorate their 
rooms and celebrate the coronation with us in the coming weeks. Both the 
children and residents were moved by the love and friendship shown. 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
STEAM competition winners 
 
Thank you for all the fantastic entries in our STEAM science 
competition last term. There are plenty of budding scientists in our 
school. Congratulations to Maddox and Fergus for their winning 
entries. They were awarded their certificate and Amazon voucher 
prize during Gold Book this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Mayan Pitz 
Owl class started our learning about the Mayan civilisation by playing the game Pitz. This ancient game is 
played between two teams trying to get the ball across the opponents’ line. You have to both attack and 
defend. In Ancient Maya, not only did the game last two weeks but if you lost, a member of the losing side 
was sacrificed to the gods. (Don't worry, we didn't play this rule!) 

 

 
 

Bikeability – Dragonfly Year 5 
 
The cycling proficiency course for Dragonfly Year 5 children has been rearranged for 
Monday 5th June and Friday 16th June.  
 
In order for the course to run, we will need the support of a parent helper on Monday 
afternoon and all day on Friday. If you would like to help, please contact the office. 
Many thanks for your support.  

 

 

 



 
 
Gold Book 
 
Ladybird Ida for trying really hard in her learning this week. Leo L. for coming into school and 

independently doing some writing. Christo for excellent independent writing in English.  
Rabbit Ela for always being an enthusiastic, positive, and helpful member of the class. Blake for 

building confidence in his learning and friendships. Zachary for showing perseverance in his 
work and always trying his best. Emily for improving her focus and reflectiveness in her 
writing.  

Owl Malachi has been amazingly resilient and brave in his learning. Imogen has shown excellent 
effort in challenging herself in class. Charlie is showing more and more concentration, focus 
and progress in every lesson. 

Badger Leo G. for time management. Ruby for independence. Joseph D. for writing accuracy. 

Dragonfly William Ca., George and Theo for fantastic improvements in running technique. Amelia and 
Beatrice for their brilliant newspaper reports. Ellis for his accurate, clear and detailed short 
burst writing. Bruno and John for real focus when editing and a determination to make their 
writing the best it can be. Arabella and Romilly for confident and clear presentations of 
science learning. Bruno, Beatrice, Sofie and John for stunning descriptive writing about our 
school grounds. Theo for demonstrating careful reading of questions and giving himself time 
to think. Xanthe for fantastic effort in maths and clearer working out. 
 
 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

May  

4 – 5 Year 5 Bikeability 

5 Coronation Family Picnic, 2.45 – 3.15pm 

w/c 8th Year 6 SATs week 

25 Vision Screening – Reception class 

w/c 29th  Half-term 

June  

5 Dragonfly Year 5, Bikeability Day 1 

16 Dragonfly Year 5, Bikeability Day 2 

23 Class photos and Year 6 leavers photos 

28 - 30 Year 6 Residential, Kilve Court 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Reminders 
 

 

 
 
Please do not use your mobile phone while on school site. Many thanks 
for your support.  
 

 

 
 
Please do not park or drop children off on the yellow zig zags 
outside school.  
 
Please do not use the school car park for drop off/collection. We 
ask this as doing so increases the risk of an accident occurring.  

 

 

 



 
 



 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


